
COUNTY OF NIAGARA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Legislature of Niagara County, 
New York, at the Niagara County Courthouse, First Floor, 175 Hawley Street, Lockport, NY 
14094, on the 17th day of September, 2024, at 5:50 p.m., to hear citizen comments related to 
the recently completed Community Development Block Grant project #806ED1001-21 
supporting the grant funding provided to Griffon Brewing Inc., at 200 Lockport Street in the 
Village of Youngstown, New York. The Hearing facilities are accessible to persons with 
disabilities.   Written comments are invited and can be submitted by email to 
andrea.klyczek@niagaracounty.com received no later than 4:00 p.m. on September 17, 2024. 

      Alysa T. Tomasino, Clerk 
      Niagara County Legislature 
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